Application for Re-election:
SPBA Board of Representatives

Hi, my name is Ryan Miller, and I am nominating to continue as a Board Member for SPBA. I have thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity I have had over the last four years, representing the local community and being part of a collaborative, forward thinking team. Over the last two years specifically a few of my highlights have been: 
· Continuing to grow and improve our Domestic Competition. This season, the competition has grown by a further 30+ teams and offers opportunities for all levels of players.
· Working with SPBA Admin team to seek out and investigate further infrastructure growth opportunities. By working with local Council and Government as well as State and Federal members, we continue to explore all possible solutions to our infrastructure shortage.
· Listening to and responding to community feedback – ensuring the competitions, policies and regulations are inline with our communities needs. Specifically, I have worked to act on feedback (received from the community) to ensure our Domestic competition is run professionally and delivers a positive and enjoyable experience for all members. To do this I have drafted a number of initiatives, that have been used in conjunction with the overarching goals of SPBA, to help improve: grading, fixturing and the way our domestic basketball competing is run.   
· Developing pathways (both Representative and alternative) that give all participants an opportunity to get the most out of their basketball experience.
· Working with fellow Board members and the SPBA Admin team to deliver a product that our community can be proud of.
· Making sound financial decisions that has enabled our association to be in a strong financial position – which enables us to continue to grow. 
I have played basketball at SPBA for 30+ years and over that time have had the opportunity to play and coach at both domestic and representative level, and this year look forward to continuing to coach the U12 Girls Sharks. I continue to enjoy playing myself and coach my three daughters at domestic level as well. 
I am also a teacher at Dromana College and love the connection between the school and a lot of our players and families at SPBA.
I would love the opportunity to continue to represent our community on the SPBA Board. I pride myself on seeking feedback from the community – trying to understand how we can continue to improve our product and always work hard with fellow board members to action this information. 
Thanks for your consideration,
Ryan Miller
